
 

 

NEW SACKLER CENTRE FOR ARTS EDUCATION  

OPENS AT THE V&A 

Opens 30 September 2008 

 

The V&A’s new Sackler Centre for arts education gives visitors the opportunity to 

learn from and work with some of the UK’s most talented designers and teachers, 

develop their own skills and to participate in workshops, talks and debates, festivals, 

conferences and courses. 

 

The Sackler Centre will be the museum’s centre for creative practice and one of the 

most innovative museum education facilities in the UK. It will have a digital studio, 

an auditorium and design and practical art studios.  

 

Artist jeweller Dorothy Hogg and new media artist Jo Lawrence are the first two 

practitioners to take part in the Centre’s new Residency Programme. The 

Programme gives four practitioners a year the chance to have a studio at the V&A, to 

create new work, run workshops and master classes with visitors and hold regular 

open studios.  

 

Designed by architects Softroom, the Centre will more than double the education 

space at the V&A across two floors of the Henry Cole Wing on Exhibition Road. The 

Centre will have its own entrance enabling it to open outside normal museum hours 

and function as a separate arts centre and venue for events. 

 

Mark Jones, Director of the V&A, said: “The V&A was founded to educate and inspire 

creativity. The Sackler Centre is a place where people of all ages will be able to come to 

learn, participate and engage with inspiring individuals and use the most up-to-date 

facilities to create their own work.” 

 

The Sackler Centre has been made possible through a generous donation from the  

Dr. Mortimer and Theresa Sackler Foundation. The Sackler Endowment Fund will 

further fund a series of conferences and lectures held at the centre.  
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Notes to Editors 

• The Sackler Centre for arts education is part of the V&A’s FuturePlan to transform 

the Museum through new galleries and redisplays of its collection to improve 

visitor experience. 

• The Hochhauser Auditorium has been generously funded by Andrew Hochhauser 

in memory of his parents, Romain and Ruth Hochhauser. 

• The Residency Programme is supported by the Paul Hamlyn Foundation and the 

Esmée Fairbairn Foundation. 

• The Sackler Centre for arts education is designed by Softroom. For more 

information please contact Kate Hardy on 020 7408 0864 or kate@softroom.com. 

• To celebrate the opening of the Sackler Centre, the V&A is hosting a weekend of 

special events during half-term. Designarama!! (24 – 26 October 2008) will 

explore many different design disciplines. 

• For further information on the events programme, please contact the booking 

office on 020 7942 2211 or visit www.vam.ac.uk 

 

For further Press information and images please contact Dorothee Dines in the V&A 

Press Office on 020 7942 2500 or d.dines@vam.ac.uk (not for publication) 
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